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c. The meeting agenda was approved by the committee. 

 
d. The meeting minutes from the Nov 19 & 20, 2019 meeting were approved by the 

committee.  

 

2. Brief recap on work groups: 

Mr. Aittaniemi presented and explained a document that offers additional information on work 
groups and their role in the development process.  Also a table that lists the committee 
members and interested parties that participate in the respective work groups that were created 
by the committee during the Nov 2019 meeting. Each work group has a chair that speaks on 
behalf of the work group when updating progress to the committee.  A vice chair is 
recommended. The chair should be a committee member, a vice chair may be an interested 
party. The table shall be updated periodically to reflect additional participants to the work 
groups. These documents are posted to the OSMC committee webpage for reference. 

 

3. Discussion of work plan and deadlines:  

Mr. Aittaniemi presented a work plan that was reviewed by the chair and vice chair.  The work 
plan is dependent on a Sept 2021 deadline.  The next milestone will be when the initial draft of 
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